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2 November 2023 

Parent/Carer 

 

As we approach the GCSE season, we know that some students feel anxious about the exams, how to revise 

and what strategies are useful to support them in their work. We also understand that this is a busy time for 

families as parents and carers work to support their children during this period of their schooling.   

  

For this reason, we would like to invite you to a Year 11 ‘How to Revise’ Evening on Thursday 9 November, 

starting at 4.00pm.  

  

During this time there will be a presentation on key strategies and ways to revise, information on the best 

revision materials to purchase and a mock exam timetable update. We will be on hand to talk to you about 

any concerns you may have around exams and questions that may arise on the night.   

  

We look forward to meeting you again and supporting you and your child through Year 11, their revision and 

final exams.    
   
   
Yours sincerely 

   

   
   
Clare Barber   
Principal   
  


